
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING  
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the Columbia River Fire & Rescue, Columbia County, State of 
Oregon, where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place to discuss the budget for the fiscal year 
July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026, will be held at 58611 McNulty Way, St Helens, OR 97051. The meeting will 
occur on May 8, 2025, at 6 p.m. If needed, a second meeting will occur on June 12, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., should 
the Budget Committee need additional time to approve the budget. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to receive the budget message and document, and provide members of the 
public with the opportunity to ask questions or comment on the budget document. The Budget Committee will 
deliberate at this public meeting. People may attend the meeting to discuss the proposed programs with the 
Budget Committee. 
 
A copy of the budget document will be available for review on the District’s website, 
https://www.crfr.com/administrative, by May 07, 2025. 
 
The budget meeting will be a hybrid meeting, with the option to attend in person or via Microsoft Teams. Should 
you wish to speak during the public hearing portion of the meeting, you may sign up by emailing Kate Lehner 
at: lehnerk@crfr.com or calling 48 hours before the meeting. Written comments may be provided in advance of 
the meeting by sending an email to lehnerk@crfr.com If you desire to participate in the public hearing and are 
unable to provide written comments at least 48 hours in advance of the public hearing, please get in touch with 
Kate Lehner, 270 Columbia Blvd, St Helens, OR 97051 (Phone No. 503-397-2990) before the scheduled 
meeting time. 
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